
 
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
                           
 

 
 

  
                                                                                                               
                                                                         
 
                        
 

  
   

                                                                                          
 
 
 
                                      

 
 
                        

October 5 School Photo Day, No Re-Takes 

October 5 District Cross Country 

October 6 Thanksgiving Celebration at  
10:45 a.m. 

October 9 Thanksgiving Day, NO SCHOOL 

October 10 Professional Learning Day,  
NO SCHOOL 

October 16 Safety Patrol Ceremony at 2:45 p.m 

November 10 Inservice, NO SCHOOL 

November 11 Remembrance Day, NO SCHOOL 

 SPIRIT DAYS: 

October 3 Yellow Day 

October 13 Orange Day 

October 23 Black Day 

October 25 Wear a Word Wednesday 

OCTOBER  2023 

Christ the Teacher Catholic 
School Division #212 

https://christtheteacher.ca/ctt/ 

Ph. (306)782-2889 email: saint.marys@cttcs.ca  

Website: http://stmarys.christtheteacher.ca Please 

follow @stmarysyorkton on twitter 

Dear St. Mary’s Families, 
    
Now that autumn is here, there are many chances for us to 
celebrate all that God has given us and to be grateful for. The 
month of October each year is dedicated to the Most Holy 
Rosary. The Rosary is a lovely prayer about the life of Mary 
and Jesus. Touching rosary beads as you pray helps engage 
your body in prayer. If we pray more, we deepen our 
relationship with God – to know Him, to love Him and to serve 
Him. Prayer is healing for us and for when we pray for others, 
we grow in love for one another. 
 
Thanksgiving is right around the corner, and the opportunities 
to think about our gratefulness opens us to the joy of the 
holiday. 
 
All Hallow’s Eve gives us the chance to think about the saints 
and souls that have left their legacy for us to live together 
harmoniously in this world.  
 
Let us use this month to reach out to one another; our 
precious family time at home, spending time with friends, 
giving a call to someone or a simple smile will make a 
difference. Be the difference!      
 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Klemetski 

 
 

 

 

 MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL : 
 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 

Congratulations runners/ Band/St.Mary’s 
Crusaders of the week/Yorkton Food  
Resources-----------------------------------------------2 
Extra Curricular Activities/ 
 Church Info--------------------------------------------3 
 Terry Fox / We scare the Hunger campaign/ 
Halloween activities/School Photo day--------- 4 
 Minds On Math at Home---------------------------5&6 
CTTCS letter to parents----------------------------- 7 
CTTCSTheme/Dreambrokers______________ 8 
 
  

Dates to Remember: 

Don’t miss school information or 
upcoming events 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE TEXT MESSAGES 
FROM THE SCHOOL 

Just text YES to 61569 
 

mailto:saint.marys@cttcs.ca
http://stmarys.christtheteacher.ca/


 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
   
 

                                                                                    
                   

 
 

 
 
 

 BAND: 
    Band Classes: 

• Day 4 (pm) 
• Day 6 (am) 

            
• Band forms and fees are now overdue; band instruments 

need to be at school on band days. 

• Playing and written exams at the end of each month; 
please send a video if you can. 

• Beginners need to hand in their practice minutes at the 
beginning of each month. 

• Chocolates arrive in Oct. 

• Gr. 6, 7/8 Full band classes have started; Gr. 5’s begin on 
Oct. 16. 

           

                                                                             

ST. MARY’S CRUSADER OF THE WEEK 

A crusader is a person who makes a determined effort to achieve 

something that they believe to be right or to stop something 

they believe to be wrong. 
 

JUSTINE  

Virtue-hardworking 

Action- working well at finishing 

assignments 

YOHAN  

Virtue- Helpful 

Action- Helped clean-up after 

Feast 

TALYN  

Virtue- Sharing 

Action- hegave his piece of bannock to a 

student who didn’t get one 

YORKTON FOOD RESOURCES: 
Salvation Army Food Bank- 78 Front St. Yorkton in Parkland Community 
Church, Tuesday/Thursday 10-2, tel. no. 306-783-4650 
 
Bruno’s Place -139 Dominion Ave. open 24 hours, breakfast Mon-Fri 8-
9:30 a.m., Lunch Tuesday/ Thursday 12-1 pm tel. no. 306-782-7866 
 
Yorkton Community Fridge – 345 Broadway St. West, in the SIGN parking 
lot, open 24/7, take what you need, leave what you can. 
 

SALTCOATS Cross Country Meet result: 
  2 KM: 
Kingston 35/97              Danylo     54/90 
Ryker A.  77/98              Jayden     54/62 
Kylie        48/90              Kaizen      52/62 
Aalayah   8/52                Cassadee 10/54 
Gavin      23/90               Lilly          35/54 
   3 KM: 
Evan       17/40                
 
 

Congratulations Runners! 

GOOD LUCK TO THE ST. MARY’S VOLLEYBALL TEAM 
GAMES SCHEDULED AT 4p.m. 
Wednesday, Oct. 4 at St. Paul’s 
Home game Oct. 11 vs. Mc Knoll 
Home game Oct. 19 vs. St. Michael’s 

CTTCS Meet Result: 
Aalayah 2nd /39                  Kaizen 33rd/38 
Evan  6th                             Gavin 10th                                              

Jayden  30th/38                  Danylo 23rd                    
Cassadee   7th/38                Kylie 26th/56 
Ryker A 28th/42                   Lilly- 19th/38  



St. Gerard’s Roman Catholic Church 

Father Sathi Antony 
 

125 – 3rd Avenue North 

Phone:  306-782-2449   Fax:  306-782-8566 

www.stgerard.ca/ email add: office@stgerard.ca 

Saturday Mass:  5:00 P.M. 

Sunday Mass:   9:00 A.M. & 11:00 A.M. 
 

 
 

St. Mary’s Ukrainian Catholic Church 

Father Basil Malowany, Administrator-Pastor 
155 Catherine Street 

Phone:  306-783-4594   Fax:  306-782-4214 

www.stmarysyorkton.com 

Saturday Divine Liturgy:  5:00 P.M. (English) 

Sunday Divine Liturgy:   

9:00 A.M. (English & Ukrainian) 
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Halloween Activities 
         
        Each year our school hosts a Halloween Costume  
            Parade.  Parents are reminded that costume  
            dress-up is an optional activity.  When planning 
            a costume use: bright colours, and wear masks  
            that allow for good visibility.  Please note to refrain  
            from costumes with “fake” weapons  
            as these are not allowed at school.   
            These hints may help promote a  
            safe Halloween for parents, students, 
            and motorists. 
            
             
             Our costume parade is scheduled for  
             Tuesday, October 31 at 12:45 PM. 
             Parents and grandparents are invited to attend 
             the parade in the gym. Following the parade, various  
             activities will occur in the classrooms for the students. 
 
 
   

 

 

 

                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

"We Scare Hunger" 
Campaign  

 
Royal-Honda collects non-perishable food items 

with the help of  
elementary schools in the community and donates 

the items to The Soup Haven. 
St. Mary's School would help support this project. 
A big box will be in School on Friday, October 23rd 
 and will be picked up once it's full by Wednesday, 

November 1st, 2023. 
 

          In Advance St. Mary’s Students and Family 

for the Support. 
            

 
 

           
 

                                                           
           
                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                       

SCHOOL PHOTO DATE: 
Thursday, October 5th 

PreK to Grade 8 

             
 

Thank you for supporting Toonies for 
Terry, we were able to raise $253.00!  

Individual Photos Only and no Re-takes this 
year! 

Give your Best Smile  

SCHOOL STAFF PARKING LOT IS STRICTLY FOR 
SCHOOL STAFF ONLY, Please Park your vehicles along 
INDEPENDENT Street or the Heritage church parking 
lot when picking up your child/ children.  THANK YOU 

FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING... 



                  



   
                                                          

                                                                       



 
                                                                                                                                                                
              



  
 
 

     
Dream Brokers is a program  
for St. Mary’s families to  
access community activities,  
clubs, and sports and  
receive financial support.  
 
Dream Brokers also has  
a sports bank for families to  
access sporting equipment  
at zero cost.  
 
If you are interested in enrolling  
your children in clubs and  
sports in Yorkton and wish to  
access Dream Brokers,  
please email  
hunter.frankfurt@cttcs.ca  
to assist you in  
    completing the Dream Brokers form. 
 
        
                                 
                                   
                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                       

       

CTTCS Theme 2023-2024 
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